SR179 Sewer Main
Replacement: Phase 2

February 25, 2022

Welcome to the City of Sedona SR179 Sewer Main Replacement: Phase 2 eNews. Businesses
and residents are reminded to call the Project Hotline at (928) 852-4164 to speak to a project
team member with any questions or concerns. Please note that in the event of inclement weather
the work schedule may be altered or suspended without notice.

Sewer work is scheduled to be complete in the coming weeks, with final paving happening
later in the spring when temperatures allow.

The City of Sedona and their contractor, Standard Construction Company, are working on the
second, and final, phase of the SR179 Sewer Main Replacement Project. The project consists of
the removal and replacement of approximately 365 feet of sewer main along SR179, from the
stopping point of Phase 1 through the Schnebly Hill Roundabout. In addition to this work,
approximately 400 feet of sewer main will be upgraded under the pedestrian bridge crossing Oak
Creek adjacent to SR179.

SEWER MAIN REPAIR TO CONTINUE NEAR TLAQUEPAQUE NORTH

Crews will continue repairing the damaged sewer main and manholes in front of Tlaquepaque
North, as highlighted in the map below. Following sewer repair, crews will tie-in the new sewer
main into the City’s existing system.

Please be aware of the following impacts:

Monday, February 28 through Thursday, March 3, 7 a.m. — 5:30 p.m.

The contractor will coordinate with local businesses to ensure access is continuously provided,
however, sidewalk and driveway closures may occur. Sewer bypass pipe will be laid across the
pedestrian bridge crossing Oak Creek. The bridge will remain open, however, please be aware of
construction equipment and follow the marked signage to get to your destination.

Sunday, February 27, through Thursday, March 3, 10 p.m. — 7 a.m.

To minimize impacts to local businesses and the traveling public, night work will be necessary to
complete this work. A pilot car operation will be in place to keep traffic moving despite full lane
closures. Please allow for extra time to get through the area and follow all marked signage.

CONCRETE WORK ONGOING

Crews will continue installing new sidewalk, driveway entrances and curb and gutter where it was
disturbed throughout the project corridor. In addition to this work, crews will be restoring landscape
to it's preconstruction condition.

Please be aware of the following impacts:

Monday, February 28 through Thursday, March 3, 7 a.m. — 5:30 p.m.

Please be aware of lane and sidewalk closures, flagging operations, reduced speeds and
construction equipment along the project corridor. Access to businesses and residents will be
provided at all times, however, temporary driveway closures will be necessary. The contractor will
coordinate with local businesses to ensure access is continuously provided.
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